To: WBYC Membership Committee,

My name is Todd Cardeiro. My wife, Amanda, and I are interested in joining the Waquiot Yacht Club. We are both lifelong Cape Cod residents. We have two children 10 and 13. I am the manager of training for 99 Restaurants and my wife is the operations director for a local skin care company.

We are interested in joining the club for several reasons. While we do not currently have a boat, we have owned in the past and have both been on the water since childhood. Due to a job change and more free time we are interested in getting back into boating activities and believe that your club would help us do that. We are also interested in getting our children in the sailing program, as it is something my wife was involved in her youth. We are very active outdoors and look forward to summer on Cape Cod.

Amanda and I both have good computer skills and can help in most ways at the club. We are willing to help when available and look forward to meeting other likeminded local people, that share our interests. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Todd & Amanda Cardeiro